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RE:  Issues paper:  AER proposed approach to retail exemptions under the National Energy Retail Law and Rules.

To Whom It May Concern,

SA Parks is the industry group representing over 140 caravan & residential parks in South Australia.  We wish to provide the following submission in respect to the Issues paper that AER has published on its proposed approach to retail exemptions under the National Energy Retail Law and Rules. 

We are in general agreement with the proposed guidelines to retail exemptions.

It is important that caravan parks are kept as Class 1 exemptions to enable them maintain their operation. The sale of electricity to caravan park customers is a small percentage of overall income of a park.

Parks have a large capital outlay in electricity infrastructure as well as maintenance of the equipment, and the sale of power helps recover some of the costs. If parks had to apply for a resellers licence it would add a cost which could be prohibitive or which would further increase fees charged to all customers of the park.  This would thereby detract from caravan parks role as providers of affordable long term accommodation for low income persons.

We do not see a problem with being registered with AER as an exempt seller. It is essential that caravan parks are able to remain as exempt sellers.

We trust that our comments will be considered when formulating the approach to retail exemptions under the National Energy Retail Law & Rules.

Yours faithfully,

Richard Davis

President
SA Parks – the Caravan Pks Assocn of SA

PO Box 39, Seacliff Park, SA 5049

Ph: 08 8363 7255

E: admin@sa-parks.com.au










